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khfreeman@aol.com
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:23 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
CFTC Forex Leverage Proposal

Dear Secretary:

As an individual foreign currency trader I am a~gainst the proposal to limit the leverage of the forex market to 10:1.
It would be detrimental not only to the American foreign currency trading market but also impact the entire world
foreign
currency trading market at a time when world markets are already suffering from severe economic conditions.
PLease do not limit the leverage to 10:1

Sincerely,

Keith Freeman


